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MESSAGE FROM PRESIDENT HERRERA 

 
I hope everyone enjoyed their Memorial Day weekend. As we all 
know, we are paying tribute to those who served our country so that 
we may enjoy the freedoms we have today. It is a time to reflect on 
the sacrifices made by our brave men and women in uniform, who 
have selflessly put their lives on the line to protect our country and 
preserve our way of life. 
 
For those of you who serve or served in the Armed Forces, I wanted 
to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your service 
and dedication to our country. Your courageous actions have not 
gone unnoticed, and we are forever grateful for the sacrifices you 
have made to ensure our safety and security.  
 
The Union will continue to honor and remember those who have 
served, especially those who have made the ultimate sacrifice. Let 
us also strive to support our veterans in their post-military lives. 
They have given so much to our country, and it is our duty to ensure 
they receive the support and care they deserve. 
 
So, as we move forward from this Memorial Day weekend, let us 
remember the true meaning of this day and continue to honor and 
support our Military Service Brothers and Sisters in every way 
possible.  
 
Thank you for your service, and may we never forget the price you 
have paid for our freedom. 
 
 
 
Fraternally, 
Gary Herrera     
President     
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